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A huge thank you to everyone who supported our events last term. We have 
raised over £7,000 so far in total, from the Christmas Fayre, KS2 film night, hot 
dog day and disco. The Christmas Fayre alone raised over £3,000, which is 
fabulous and a great tribute to everyone’s hard work.   
 
Mr. Haywood is in the process of putting some of this money to good use and is 
buying new smart screens for one of the classrooms. 
 
We have some great events planned for this term including the Ridge Off Roader, 
which this year includes a new half marathon route. 
 
With very best wishes, 
The BRSA Committee 
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MARSHALS REQUIRED! 
 
There are less than 7 weeks 
to go until the Ridge Off 
Roader. We are in 
desperate need for 
marshals at key positions 
along the 10k and new half 
marathon routes, to make 
sure all of our runners return 
home safe and sound.   

If you can spare a few hours 
on the day to help out please 
contact Dom at 
dom_gabriele@yahoo.co.uk 
- full training will be given. 
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Class Representatives 
Many thanks to the class reps who 
continue to play a vital role. The class 
reps this year are: 
 
Reception: Sinead Carty   
Year 1: Penny Perry 
Year 2: Annick Williams 
Year 3: Claire Sloan 
Year 4: Rachel Cross 
Year 5: Fin Walker 
Year 6: Emma Griffiths  
 
The class reps will continue to cascade 
information via email and send 
messages with specific requests for 
help. Please contact them with any 
comments or ideas. 

 
There is still time to gather your team 
and buy tickets for the quiz on 
Saturday.  It promises to be a fun night.  
The ticket price includes a chilli 
supper and your first drink of the 
night. 
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Further Dates for your diary: 

 

17th March  KS1 Film Night 

24th March  Mothers’ Day Sale 

22nd April  Treasure Hunt 

8th July  Summer Fete 
 

Also involved in the committee are: 
Kristy Corse, Holly Gage, Isobel Creek, Penny Perry, Sarah Johnson, Claire Sloan, Charlotte 
Yarrow, Sinead Carty, Gillian Wilson, Clare Rogers, Bianca Talyarkhan and Emma Griffiths with 
many others (both parents and school staff) working hard behind the scenes. 
 

The BRSA Committee members are: 

Chair: 
Deputy Chair 
Treasurer 
Minutes Secretary 

Emma White 
Laura Linnegar 
Victoria White 
Wendy Godfrey 

The next BRSA meeting will be in the 
school staffroom on Monday 20th 
February from 7.30pm. 

If you are interested in joining the 
BRSA, helping with an event or have 
ideas for how we can raise money 
for the school we’d love to hear from 
you.  


